
 

Place your Orange Public School canteen 

orders online with Spriggy Schools 
 

 

We are excited to announce the introduction of a new online lunch ordering system called Spriggy 

Schools commencing Term 3, Tuesday 13 July 2021.  

 

Spriggy Schools will make lunch orders more convenient for both families and the canteen. 

 

Steps to get started: 

 

1. Go to www.spriggyschools.com.au to register and download the app. 

 

2. Add a profile for each of your children, making sure you select Orange Public School and your 

child’s class. 

 

3. Start placing lunch orders! You can place orders up to 2 weeks in advance. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Spriggy Schools via their website or ops.canteen@gmail.com 

 

Spriggy Schools is backed by Spriggy.com.au, a digital pocket money app designed to help parents 

improve the financial literacy skills of their children. 

 

 

Flexischools 

 

We understand parents may still have credit on their Flexischool account.  

 

You can close your Flexischools account online, and your balance can be refunded to your most 

recently used credit card or PayPal account, or donated to charity. 

 

To close your account on the Flexischools App   

Select the Profile icon on the grey navigation bar  

1. Select “Account”  
2. Select “Close Account” 
3. You will be prompted if you still have 

funds 

If you require any further assistance, please contact Customer Support on help@flexischools.com.au 

To close your account on desktop  

 

1. Log in to your Flexischools account 
2. Select ‘Account’ 
3. Click on ‘Close Account’ 

mailto:help@flexischools.com.au

